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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council  

From: Billy Grogan, Chief of Police 

CC: Warren Hutmacher, City Manager 

Date: March 19, 2009 

Item: City of Dunwoody Wrecker Service 

 

Background: 

The City of Dunwoody released a Request for Proposal for Wrecker Services on March 10, 2009. 

We received two (2) proposals March 18, 2009 from A-Tow Roswell Inc. and Brown & Brown 

Wrecker Service.    

Discussion: 

Brown & Brown Wrecker Service has an established business and vehicle storage location within 

five miles of our City.  They are located within DeKalb County and familiar with the City of 

Dunwoody boundaries.  

Staff Recommendation: 

Staff recommends contracting with Brown & Brown Wrecker Service to provide this service to the 

City of Dunwoody. 

 


